
Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Committee 
Notes

Date:

Meeting start:

2/23/2012

7:40 p.m.

In attendance:    

John Craine Virginia Lester George Lester Steve Harte

Wendy Muellers Steve Olanoff Chris Giovino

Routine Business
Minutes from January were approved.

Updates from Previous Meeting
1. We reviewed and approved a draft of our committeeʼs report for the annual Westwood 

Town Report. Steve Harte will complete the suggested edits and submit the report to Diane 
Thornton.

2. Wendy Muellers and Steve Olanoff are in discussions with Ken Aries to ensure that all bike 
racks slotted for the schools are installed by the March 31st deadline. The program is 
ending. However, bike racks can still be purchased for a discount. 

New Business
1. We would like to have a booth at the June 10 PMC Kids Ride at the Martha Jones School. 

Wendy Muellers will check with Denise Singleton to see if they would be interested in 
allowing us to set up a booth. 

2. Steve Olanoff reported on the February 6 meeting between representatives from the 
Metropolitan Area Planning Council and the towns of Dedham and Westwood. 



Action Needed for Next Meeting
1. Steve Harte will submit the final draft of our report for the annual Town Report to Diane 

Thornton. 
2. Wendy Muellers will contact Denise Singleton about our participation in the PMC Kids Ride. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m.

Next meeting will be the the 22rd of March at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,   

Steve Harte


